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(57) CLAM 
The ornamental design for a puzzle, as shown. 

DESCRIPTION 

FIG. 1 is a front perspective view of a puzzle showing 
my new design; 
FIG. 2 is a front perspective view of the plate of FIG. 
1; 
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FIG. 3 is a front perspective view of a piece of the 
puzzle of FIG. 1; 
FIG. 4 is a front perspective view of a piece of the 
puzzle of FIG. 1; 
FIG. 5 is a front perspective view of a piece of the 
puzzle of FIG. 1; 
FIG. 6 is a front perspective view of a piece of the 
puzzle of FIG. 1; 
FIG. 7 is a front perspective view of a piece of the 
puzzle of FIG. 1; 
FIG. 8 is a front perspective view of a piece of the 
puzzle of FIG. 1; 
FIG. 9 is a front perspective view of a piece of the 
puzzle of FIG. 1; 
FIG. 10 is a front perspective view of a second embodi 
ment of FIG. 1, the difference residing in the shape of 
the pieces; 
FIG. 11 is a front perspective view of the plate of FIG. 
10; 
FIG. 12 is a front perspective view of a piece of the 
puzzle of FIG. 10; 
FIG. 13 is a front perspective view of a piece of the 
puzzle of FIG. 10; 
FIG. 14 is a front perspective view of a piece of the 
puzzle of FIG. 10; 
FIG. 15 is a front perspective view of a piece of the 
puzzle of FIG. 10; 
FIG. 16 is a front perspective view of a piece of the 
puzzle of FIG. 10; 
FIG. 17 is a front perspective view of a piece of the 
puzzle of FIG. 10; and, 
FIG. 18 is a front perspective view of a piece of the 
puzzle of FIG. 10. 
The base and pieces of the puzzle are shown separately 
for clarity of illustration. 
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Fig. 16 
  


